
Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention 
Peninsula College is concerned about the safety and welfare of students, employees, and members of the 
community while they utilize college facilities and grounds. In the interest of providing and maintaining an 
environment free from crime, illicit drug use, and the abuse of alcohol and in compliance with the Drug-Free 
Schools and Communities Act Amendment of 1989 we have adopted and implemented a program to prevent 
the unlawful possession, use, or distribution of illicit drugs or abuse of alcohol by students and employees. 
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